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	Date: 4/18/2024
	NHTSA ID: 22V-624
	Subaru Recall ID: WRG22
	Applicability: 2017-2019 MY Impreza
	Recall Issue: Impreza headlamp non-compliance
	Recall Description: Subaru of America, Inc. (Subaru) is initiating a new safety recall for certain 2017-2019 model year Impreza vehicles, which may contain non-compliant headlamp assemblies.
	Safety Risk Description: The left front and right front halogen headlamp assemblies, containing the side reflex reflector and low beam reflector, may not fully meet requirements set forth in FMVSS No. 108 – Lamps, Reflective Devices, and Associated Equipment. At certain viewing angles, the left front and right front side reflex reflectors may not properly provide reflected light, which may lower the vehicle visibility to other road users, increasing the risk of a crash. Additionally, the left front halogen low beam reflector may not properly illuminate the roadway for the driver and/or may cause glare for other road users, increasing the risk of a crash.
	Remedy Description: For all affected vehicles, Subaru dealers will replace the left-hand and right-hand front headlamp assemblies at no cost to the customer.


